
Goverumelit Respolise to the Report of the Standing Committee of Foreign Affairs and
International Trade

The Goverument lias been working ini most of the areas identified in the Report. As well, the

Government has established a Working Group on this issue. The FAC Departmefltal Working

Group on Relations with Muslim Communities has been tasked to work on the issues contained

in the Government's Response and to serve as a focal point within Foreign Affairs Canada for

cross-cutting issues dealing with relations with Muslim communities and for discussions and

management of issues relevant to Islam in Canada and in our relations with other coumtries.

There are no funding implications at this time as ail activities are covered under existing budgets.
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